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About the confirmed case of COVID-19 visiting the Headquarters on 1 December 2020

Hong Kong Christian Service (“the Agency”) learnt this morning (1 December 2020) that a
visitor to the Headquarters building has been infected by COVID-19. The visitor went to
G/F and 4/F of the building on 26 November 2020 (Thursday).

After contacting with the CHP, the Agency made an announcement about the incident on
the same day (1 December). As the confirmed case visited the G/F and 4/F, the Agency has
finished sterilising those floors and both lifts in the building on 1 December. Also, the
Agency has recommended staff and visitors who contacted the confirmed case to take
COVID-19 screening test. Those staff will then work from home.

The Agency shall keep strengthening the infection prevention measures inside the
Headquarter building, adhere to the instructions of CHP, and keep an eye on COVID-109.

We wish all patients get well soon!

Please contact Corporate Communication (Information) Executive Ms. Ada Wong
(info@hkcs.org) if you have any enquiry related to the above incident.

Hong Kong Christian Service
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